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Jason D. Topp 
Associate General Counsel - Regulatory 

(651) 312-5364 

July 19, 2017 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol A venue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: In the Matter of the Approval of a Reciprocal Compensation Bill and Keep 
Amendment to an Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation dba 
CenturyLink QC and Airus, Inc. 
Docket No. TCl 7-045 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

On June 30, 2017, Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC ("CenturyLink") and 
Airus, Inc. ("Airus") filed the Reciprocal Compensation Bill and Keep Amendment in the 
above-referenced docket. 

It has come to CenturyLink and Airus's attention that the amendment recitals state 
that the underlying interconnection agreement between the parties was approved in a state 
other than South Dakota. Enclosed for filing is a replacement page 1 which incorporates the 
correct state information. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you. 
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cc: Service List 

Jason D. Topp 

200 South 5th Street, Room 2200 
Minneapolis, MN 55402 

www.centurylink.com 


